
ARTEE(South Zone) Meet Hon’ble Minister 
Sh. Venkaiya Naidu in Hyderabad 

 

In a welcome move a delegation of ARTEE lead by Sh. M.Seshagiri, VP(SZ) 
met Hon’ble Minister Sh. Vankaiya Naidu ji and handed over a 
representation. Madam Supriya Sahu, DG DD and other officers were also 
present. 
 
Central Office hails this efforts by our South Zone team. This is an 
appreciable Organizational efforts. We also hope that same spirit will 
continue. 
 

 

 


